July 6, 2020
Welcome to the 41st annual NBER Summer Institute!  Thank you for participating in this year’s conference, which is expected to attract more than 2800 researchers from more than 400 institutions.  There are fifty distinct meetings, planned by 124 organizers.  Please join me in thanking them for their work in making this conference possible.   

I hope that you find the meetings that you attend to be stimulating and informative.  Although many presentations are in lecture-like settings, the Summer Institute is designed to allow ample opportunity for informal interactions that facilitate launching new projects and meeting with current and prospective collaborators.  
A number of foundations, government agencies, and individuals provide core funding for the Summer Institute.  I am very grateful to the Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation, the Ewing Marion Kauffman Foundation, the Koret Foundation, the National Institute on Aging, the National Science Foundation, the Alfred P. Sloan Foundation, and several central banks for their generous support.  In addition, a number of meetings are made possible by specific corporate or foundation grants.  These are acknowledged on each program.  The NBER finances roughly two-thirds of the cost of the Summer Institute from its unrestricted funds.    
Please let me know if you have suggestions about how to improve the Summer Institute experience.  Thank you for your participation -- and best wishes for your Summer Institute visit.  
